
Perch Base, United States Submariners 

Flash Traffic 

Number:       #1-4-2020 

Date:      1/16/2020 

Subject: Shipmate Herb Herman 

---------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Please keep shipmate Herb Herman in your 
thoughts and prayers as he has been admitted to 
Banner Boswell cardiac intensive care after having 
triple bypass surgery. 

Due to hospital policy, no visitors are allowed at 
this time. An update will be sent out when more 
information is available. 
 

 

 

This is an official email communication from the USSVI Perch Base and does 
not require a response. 

 

 


